
 

 

 

Closure of Year 1 

Sunday 21st March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am sorry to inform you that we have had to close the Year 1 Bubble. This is because a member of 
that bubble has received a positive test. This means that anybody who has had direct or close 
contact with that person, now needs to self-isolate for 10 days from their last contact. So this means 
that Year 1 will now be closed for the rest of the term (isolation period ends 29th March 2021). 

The Year 1 classroom areas will now undergo a deep clean. There is no need for any further action 
for children in any other bubble.  

Only members of Year 1 are required to self-isolate. Siblings and the rest of the household are able 
to carry on with normal activities, provided that the child from Year 1 does not develop symptoms. If 
this happens, please inform school as soon as possible.  
 
Please let me reassure you that we are following clear national guidelines, and that all of our 
decisions are made in line with Public Health England and Liverpool City Council procedures. The 
bubbles are in place to limit the potential impact of the virus. 
 
 Year 1 will now be provided a clear set of work to complete and will have daily support and 
guidance from their teachers online.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or our out 
of hours COVID service. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr David Potter 
Head Teacher 
 
 

  
 

 


